NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

Due to lack of quorum, the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) reschedules the
Eligibility Check / Shortlisting for the “Procurement of the Services of a Creative
Agency for the Content Production for Opportunity and Emerging Markets”

(2™ Bidding) (REI No. 2019-019) from September 9 to 13, 2019 at 11:30 a.m.

at the Procurement Management Division Office, 4th Floor. DOT Bida. 351

Sen. Gil Puyat Avenue, Makati City.

For the guidance and information of all concerned.

BERTO P. ALABADO III
OT-BAC Chairperson

10 September 2019
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